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Lehman Rd

Rideshare

Dropoff, Vendor Shuttle Pickup
& staff Parking & Dropoff

Increased Traffic
Road Closure

KYLE FAIR TRAFFIC ALERT

During the Kyle Fair, May 17-19, Masonwood Drive between Lehman Road
and Whispering Hollow Drive will be closed to vehicle traffic.

Residents can also expect increased traffic and noise in the area of Lake
Kyle Park. The increased traffic and road closures will go into affect during

the following dates and times:

- Friday, May 17th 3-11:30pm
- Saturday, May 18th 7am-11:30pm
- Sunday, May 19th Tlam-7pm

Free Parking and Shuttles with ADA accessibility for the Kyle Fair will be
available at Steeplechase Park, Lehman High School and Tobias
Elementary. There will be limited ADA parking available at Lake Kyle Park,
700 Lehman Road, as well as at all shuttle locations. Shuttles services will
begin on Friday, May 17 at 6 p.m. On Saturday, May 18 and Sunday, May 19
the free shuttles will run continuously during festival hours.

Or attendees can skip parking all together and use the city’s UberKyle$3.14
rideshare program. Just download the City of Kyle App, claim your voucher
and take a trip to anywhere that begins and ends within Kyle City Limits,
for the small price of $3.14. The Kyle Fair will have a designated spot for all
rideshare pickups and dropoffs.

We would also like to give nearby residents warning that there will be live
music all three days with music going from 6-10:30 p.m. on May 17, from
11 a.m. -10:30 p.m. on May 18, and from 1-6 p.m. May 19.

For more information, go to KyleFair.com.




